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Charitable Bingo Operations Division (CBOD) 

March 17, 2020 

 

To all Charitable Bingo licensees and players in the State of Texas. 

Organizations conducting charitable bingo games and players wanting to attend a bingo hall 
session in the state should follow the latest directions issued by state officials and their local 
jurisdictions regarding public gathering sizes in making any decisions to conduct bingo games or 
to go to a bingo hall for the duration of the COVID-19 state of disaster. 

 

 


